From: Bacel Cantrell

To: Jay Walker; Scott Gabriel; Chandon Heugatter; Brian McBride; Noah Gray; Justin Shockley; Brandon Berkley;
Cheyenne Ramirez; Drew Boggs; Bryce Bufkin; Morgan Taylor; Karen Roberson; Emily Grenko; Brittany Metcalf;
Melissa Davis; Heather Robertson-Caraway; Calvin Chaney; Houston Satterwhite; Stacy Harrison; Kim Baggett;

Sheriff Roach
Subject: New Sergeant
Date: Thursday, April 22, 2021 10:38:05 AM

Breckenridge Police Department

MEMORANDUM

To:  All Employees of the Police Department
From: Bacel Cantrell, Chief of Police

Date: April 22, 2021

Re: Promotion and Badge Number Change

All

bl

Effectively Monday April 26, 2021 Officer Noah Gray will be promoted to Breckenridge
Police Sergeant. His new badge number will change from 143 to 123.

We will host a promotion pinning with new badge Monday April 26 at 10am here at the
LEC training room. We will have potluck lunch for all who wish to stay after.

Chief Bacel Cantrell

Breckenridge Police Department

210 East Dyer Breckenridge, TX 76424
Fax: 254-559-7100

Office: 254-559-3132

Cell: 254-559-0116

This message (including any attachments) is intended for the sole use of the individual and entity to which it is
addressed, and may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable
law. If you are not the intended addressee, nor authorized to receive for the intended addressee, you are hereby
notified that you may not use, copy, disclose or distribute to anyone the message or any information contained in
this message. If you have received this message in error, please immediately advise the sender by reply email and
delete the message
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